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Skanska completes acquisition of Yeager

In accordance with the letter of intent announced earlier, Skanska has
completed the acquisition of Yeager Construction Company – a civil
engineering firm based in southern California.

Yeager Skanska is consolidated in Skanska’s results as of September 1,
2002.

The final purchase price amounts to USD 48 M, approximately
SEK 450 M.

Yeager Skanska operates as a unit within Skanska USA Civil, which as a
result of the acquisition now gains a nationwide footprint in the U.S.
infrastructure market.

For further information please contact:

Peter Wallin, Senior Vice President, Investor Relations, Skanska AB,
+46 8 753 88 00

This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com


